
City of Portsmouth, NH 

ADDENDUM No. 1 

RFQ #33-21 

Construction Engineering and Inspection Services for 

Longmeadow Road Extension Project 

Issued: April 8, 2021 

This Addendum modifies and is henceforth part of the original document marked RFQ #33-21 
Construction Engineering and Inspection Services for Longmeadow Road Extension Project.  

A revised RFQ has been posted to our website. Please use this new Request for Qualifications 
solicitation and acknowledge the addendum that price proposals are not requested and not to be 
provided at this time. 

Bidders must acknowledge this Addendum within their proposals. Failure to do so may subject a 
proposal to disqualification. 

 

End of Addendum #1 


